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of all appointments that have not been 
terminated. 

(b) Agency heads are encouraged to 
delegate micro-purchase authority to 
individuals who are employees of an 
executive agency or members of the 
Armed Forces of the United States who 
will be using the supplies or services 
being purchased. Individuals delegated 
this authority are not required to be 
appointed on an SF 1402, but shall be 
appointed in writing in accordance 
with agency procedures. 

[61 FR 39190, July 26, 1996] 

1.603–4 Termination. 
Termination of a contracting officer 

appointment will be by letter, unless 
the Certificate of Appointment con-
tains other provisions for automatic 
termination. Terminations may be for 
reasons such as reassignment, termi-
nation of employment, or unsatisfac-
tory performance. No termination shall 
operate retroactively. 

1.604 Contracting Officer’s Represent-
ative (COR). 

A contracting officer’s representative 
(COR) assists in the technical moni-
toring or administration of a contract 
(see 1.602–2(d)). The COR shall maintain 
a file for each assigned contract. The 
file must include, at a minimum— 

(a) A copy of the contracting officer’s 
letter of designation and other docu-
ments describing the COR’s duties and 
responsibilities; 

(b) A copy of the contract adminis-
tration functions delegated to a con-
tract administration office which may 
not be delegated to the COR (see 1.602– 
2(d)(4)); and 

(c) Documentation of COR actions 
taken in accordance with the delega-
tion of authority. 

[76 FR 14545, Mar. 16, 2011] 

Subpart 1.7—Determinations and 
Findings 

SOURCE: 50 FR 1726, Jan. 11, 1985; 50 FR 
52429, Dec. 23, 1985, unless otherwise noted. 

1.700 Scope of subpart. 
This subpart prescribes general poli-

cies and procedures for the use of de-
terminations and findings (D&F’s). Re-

quirements for specific types of D&F’s 
can be found with the appropriate sub-
ject matter. 

1.701 Definition. 

Determination and Findings (D&F) 
means a special form of written ap-
proval by an authorized official that is 
required by statute or regulation as a 
prerequisite to taking certain contract 
actions. The determination is a conclu-
sion or decision supported by the find-
ings. The findings are statements of 
fact or rationale essential to support 
the determination and must cover each 
requirement of the statute or regula-
tion. 

[50 FR 1726, Jan. 11, 1985 (interim rule), and 
50 FR 52429, Dec. 23, 1985 (final rule), as 
amended at 67 FR 13053, Mar. 20, 2002] 

1.702 General. 

(a) A D&F shall ordinarily be for an 
individual contract action. Unless oth-
erwise prohibited, class D&F’s may be 
executed for classes of contract action 
(see 1.703). The approval granted by a 
D&F is restricted to the proposed con-
tract action(s) reasonably described in 
that D&F. D&F’s may provided for a 
reasonable degree of flexibility. Fur-
thermore, in their application, reason-
able variations in estimated quantities 
or prices are permitted, unless the D&F 
specifies otherwise. 

(b) When an option is anticipated, the 
D&F shall state the approximate quan-
tity to be awarded initially and the ex-
tent of the increase to be permitted by 
the option. 

1.703 Class determinations and find-
ings. 

(a) A class D&F provides authority 
for a class of contract actions. A class 
may consist of contract actions for the 
same or related supplies or services or 
other contract actions that require es-
sentially identical justification. 

(b) The findings in a class D&F shall 
fully support the proposed action ei-
ther for the class as a whole or for each 
action. A class D&F shall be for a spec-
ified period, with the expiration date 
stated in the document. 
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